
From:                                 Emma Rivett <Emma.Rivett@midsussex.gov.uk>
Sent:                                  17 September 2024 16:56:19 UTC+01:00
To:                                      "Stuart Malcolm" <Stuart.Malcolm@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject:                             DM/24/0446 Land off Scamps Hill, Lindfield

Dear Stuart, 
 
I have reviewed the Arboricultural Report for this application and can see that the better-quality 
trees are to be retained. There is a relatively small number of trees/ hedges to be removed to 
facilitate the proposal. I would have no objection to this proposal. 
 
I would like to ensure that the landscaping plan favoured native trees, over ornamental, but this 
could be secured as a condition, at a later stage. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards 
 
Emma 
 
Emma Rivett 
Assistant Tree Officer-Development Management 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
 
Working together for a better Mid Sussex 
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